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1)  University of Mostar
Faculty of Agriculture and Food Technology
Biskupa Cule b.b.
88000 Mostar
Bosnia and Herzegovina
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mob. +387 63 372 724
email. jurica.primorac@aptf.sum.ba
University of Mostar
Faculty of Agriculture and Food Technology
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See below Letter of Interest (Annex I)
Italian Partners
2) Civica
Is a consulting firm from Italy, on behalf of "COASTAL TOWNS ASSOCIATION", a cluster of stakeholders (local authorities, Chamber of Commerce, SME's) representing one of the most important coastal tourism destinations on the Adriatic Coast (Abruzzo Region - Italy). The cluster is currently carrying out the eCOSTA project, selected by the Intelligent Cities Challenge, the EU initiative to support green & digital transformation strategies through a network of 80 european cities.
Coastal Towns Association is interested in applying for the Interreg Med 5th Call for modular projects. We are looking for consortia working on the following topics of interest: innovation in SME's, digital transformation, smart tourism, sustainable mobility.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Contact: labcivica@gmail.com


Annex I
Council of Ministers of BiH
Directorate for European Integration
Đoke Mazalića 5
71000 Sarajevo


LETTER OF INTEREST

To whom it may concern,

With this letter, on behalf of the Faculty of Agriculture and Food Technology, I express my interest in participating in the 2nd restricted call for transferring and mainstreaming projects of INTERREG MED program.
As the coordinator of the modular Interreg project MD.net (Mediterranean Diet - When Brand Meets People), I believe that in this call we can find several topics on which our institution can successfully participate.
Thanks to the experience gained in the IPA project "NEXT", as well as the current project "MD.net" in which we participate as an IPA partner, we can quickly react to project tasks that may be put in front of us, which is of great importance given the short duration of projects of this call.

With respect,
                                                                                                        PhD, Jurica Primorac, assistant professor
                                                                                                                                                                                         
Mostar 2.2.2021.


